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I support the proposal of the transfer of the reserves back to the iwi in 
particular the Hoani Waititi Memorial Recreation Reserve. 
 
If the iwi / hapu pay rates for the reserve, would Council still be maintaining 
the grounds or would maintenance be the responsibility of the hapu/iwi? If 
the later is the case, does that mean hapu/iwi will no longer have to pay 
rates? Even though this is a camp ground, the services up there are limited 
if any at all. Also, are there any restrictions in the district plan in regards to 
development of the land if future development was to be considered? 
 
If the Iwi/hapu take full ownership of the reserves does that mean they can 
do with it as they please? Or will there be restrictions under the district 
plan? 
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